
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF MAY 23, 2018 
 

Item 34, Report No. 18, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without 
amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on May 23, 2018. 
 
 
 

34 NEW BUSINESS – STAFF ATTENDANCE AT A COMMUNITY 
MEETING CONVENED BY THE LOCAL COUNCILOR – WARD 2 

The Committee of the Whole recommends: 

1) That appropriate staff attend a meeting convened by the local 
councillor with representatives of Keep Vaughan Green, the 
Village of Woodbridge Ratepayers’ Association, the Greater 
Woodbridge Ratepayers’ Association, and the West 
Woodbridge Homeowners’ Association; 

2) That such meeting take place at the earliest opportunity; and 

3) If such meeting occurs prior to the Council meeting of May 23, 
2018, that Council ratify this motion on that date. 

The foregoing matter was brought to the attention of the Committee by 
Regional Councillor Rosati on behalf of Councillor Carella. 

 




